
From: Jamie Zastrow <jamie@progresslakeshore.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 5:02 PM 
To: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>; Eric Sitkiewitz - D6 <esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org> 
Cc: Adam Tegen <ategen@manitowoc.org> 
Subject: External: Municipal Services Agreement with Progress Lakeshore 
 
Justin and Eric, 
With the withdrawal of Two Rivers from the current municipal Services Agreement, an amendment has 
been drafted and approved by our Board of Directors.  The only changes were to remove Two Rivers 
from the agreement and to adjust the amount Progress Lakeshore is obligated to raise privately.  This 
amount reflects the new municipal total and maintains the public/private ratio of at least 50/50. 
 
Attached is the Fourth Amendment, signed by Sam Grage and me.  I will be sending to each municipality 
separately for their signatures.  Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me, and keep 
me posted on the process with your committees or Council.  Once signed, please forward to our office. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Jamie Zastrow 
Executive Director 
Progress Lakeshore 
920.482.0540 ext. 104 
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